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April 10, 2020 

To whom it may concern: 

It is with much enthusiasm that I am writing to recommend the website design, development, and marketing 
services of Nighthawk Marketing.  
 
The Nighthawk Marketing team recently redesigned and developed the website for the Minnesota State 
Retirement System (MSRS) and we found their work to be outstanding. Throughout the phases of work, I have 
found the Nighthawk Marketing team to be creative, conscientious and detail-oriented.  
 
In our work together, they took the time to understand our needs and user audiences in order to design a 
website that supports our brand and mission. We are always pleased with their work and if we ever have 
changes they are completed quickly and efficiently.  
  
I am happy to recommend the services of Nighthawk Marketing and look forward to working with them in the 
future. Please contact me directly if you have further questions. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Erin Leonard 
Executive Director  

651.284.7848 
Erin.Leonard@msrs.us 
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